
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We hope you have all had a lovely Easter break and are looking forward to a productive 

Summer Term. We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of a few important points 

for this term: 

Are topics in summer term are: 

Creatures great and small and Ready, Set, Grow 

RE- To the ends of the Earth and Dialogue and Encounter 

RSHE- The wonder of being special and unique - Celebrate the joy of being a special 

person in God’s family. 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development- We will be talking about feelings and 

understand how others are feeling linking to the inside out movie. 

Physical Development- We will be taking part in running games, team games and ball 

games with our peers. We will collaborate with others to manage large items, such as moving 

crates and planks outdoors. To take part in team activities they made up themselves. We will 

be getting ready for reception by eating independently with a knife and fork and practice 

putting on our own coats, puddle suits and shoes. 

Communication and Language- We will be using talk to organise our play using sentences, 

understanding and answering why questions and to use future and past tense when talking 

to adults and peers. 

Literacy- We will be focusing on knowing and singing a large repertoire of rhymes and be 

able to talk about our core stories. Confidently write their name independently using correct 

letter formation. We will continue our Read, Write, Inc programme. 

Mathematics- Sequencing, Positional language, More than/ fewer, 2D shape 3D shape, 

number composition. What comes after? What comes before? and numbers to 5. 

Understanding the world- We will be looking at how we care for living things and making a 

bug hotel. Life cycles of animals and humans. Planting flowers, and noticing changes in 

seasons. 

Expressive arts and design- We will look at different animal’s patterns and prints, making mini 

beast with playdough. Colour mixing and painting for purpose. Playing instruments with 

increasing control to express their feelings and ideas. 

  Important points 

• PE lessons will take place on Mondays.  Please ensure that your child comes into 

school in navy blue joggers and a white polo t-shirt for PE (no football kits). 

• Please could you provide your child with a puddle suit and wellies.  

• School dinners must be ordered through Evolve. Please ensure this is done before 

9am each day.  

 

If at any point you have any concerns or questions that you would like to raise, please do not 

hesitate to contact us so that we can arrange a mutually convenient time for discussion. 

Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Crosbie & Miss Alder. 
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